Saratoga County Children's Committee, Inc.



Caring for Our Community's Children



February 10, 2021

Mr. John Hirliman Administrative Director - Recreation Saratoga Springs Recreation Department 15 Vanderbilt Avenue Saratoga Springs, NY 12866

Dear Mr. Hirliman

Enclosed is a check for \$10,000 to help subsidize the Saratoga Springs Recreation Department's summer camperships. The Saratoga County Children's Committee is happy to be able to support the Rec Department and its campership program again this year.

Sincerely,

Michelle R. Moshier

Treasurer, Saratoga County Children's Committee, Inc.